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A new home for Banana at Princess Christian Care Home

Last week our very lucky tortoise Banana got his very own vivarium, kindly donated by our Friends of Princess Christian and

he is very happy and cosy in his new home.

Huge thanks to our very helpful Maintenance Team, Martin and Bruce, who kindly put the vivarium and sideboard together, which

looks great – Banana says a very big thank you too!

She was happy to meet some new resident friends, as was Cookie our guinea pig.

Pet Therapy is so important to our residents here at Princess Christian and we are always so pleased to treat our animals to nice

habitats, food and of course cuddles.

 

 


